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Please pass this measure, to highlight the value of dogs and cats in shelters. Every 

animal deserves a loving home. Making shelter dogs and cats our state pet would 

bring them some positive attention, increase adoption rates, and lower the cost of 

government-funded care for them.  

 

So many wonderful companion animals are waiting. Please help! 


